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4th February 2022 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We have had a fantastic week of learning about Chinese New Year and have also begun to 
introduce a few more playtime games.  
 

Next week we will be marking Safer Internet Day by learning about how to remain safe on-line. 
 

Wishing you a safe and happy weekend, 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs. McDowell      
CET Headteacher      
 

 

 ADMISSIONS FOR 2022  
We are still accepting applications for nursery and reception admissions 

If you know anyone looking for a school with a friendly and engaging learning environment, for 
their child in 2022, please ask them to call in, have a look around and meet our friendly staff. 

Please give us a call on 01900 62255 – We would love to meet you! 

CLASS DOJO 
We use Class Dojo as a communication 
platform to share school information 
with parents. Please ensure you are 
connected, if you have any problems, 
please contact the school office.  
 

 ‘Strive For Five’ 
Please continue to read with your child daily.  
Reading and sharing stories at home regularly 
is vital to children’s reading development. 
Your child’s reading book and record needs to 
be brought to school every day. Please sign 
the record when you share reading at home. If 
you require a replacement reading record, 
please contact the school office. 

PE Days 
Children should continue to wear their PE kit 
for school on PE days 
PE days this half term are as follows; 

✓ Class 1: Friday 

✓ Class 2: Monday & Thursdays 

✓ Class 3: Tuesday & Thursday 

Please ensure that earrings are removed on 

these days. 
 

FACEBOOK PAGE 
Please like our page on Facebook, 
@NorthsidePrimary. We share information 
about the children and the school, and would 
love for you to be part of the community. Please 
either like/share/comment on our posts 
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Stars of the week 

Class 1: Lydia 

Class 2: JJ 

Class 3: Louisa 

Well done!! 

Chinese New Year 
Children have enjoyed celebrating Chinese 
New Year this week. They have enjoyed 
learning about the year of the tiger.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

This week’s attendance 

Class 1: 78.52% 

Class 2: 90.63%  

Class 3: 90.31%  

Whole school: 87.52% 

National benchmark: 96.6% 

 

Upcoming dates 
8th February  Safer Internet Day 

11th February School finishes for half term 

21st February School Reopens 

3rd March World Book Day 

7th March National Careers Week 

18th March Red Nose Day 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Heroes 

Well done to this week’s 

attendance heroes. 

Class 2 have the highest  

attendance this week. 

 

 
Lunchtime Top Table 

 
 
 

Marley & McKenzie  
 
 
 
 
 

Farewell Mr Potts 
Next Friday we say goodbye to our senior 
teaching assistant Mr Potts. We would like to 
congratulate Mr Potts on the promotion he has 
achieved. We appreciate all his hard work over 
his time in school, and wish him all the best for 
the future. 
 

 

Parent’s Forum Meeting 
We are holding a parent’s forum 
meeting on Thursday 3rd March at 
2:30pm. We will be discussing 
fundraising ideas for the children in 
school.  
We would love to see you there!  


